" Vanessa Greenslade

Kingswood
11" November 2013

Mr Mark Howe

Mining Regulation and Rehabilitation
Branch, DMITRE

GPO Box 1264

Adelaide 5001

Dear Mr Howe

I currently live in Adelaide but grew up on the Yorke Peninsula. | now have three
children that love going back to the Peninsula with me for family holidays.

- We are shocked to learn of the proposed -miningfdeveiepment—and'urge-everything to

be done to prevent this from happening.

The damage to the environment would be devastating and the danger to our health
from the generation of toxic mining dust could be debilitating and eventually lethal.

My family and friends would not want to put ourselves and our children at risk and
would cease to visit the Yorke Peninsula as the environmental beauty would also
decline. We would not be the only ones to make this choice and this of course would
mean an eventual decline in the tourism industry.

Please pass on our immediate concern o alj

Yours sincerely,

Vanessa Greenslade
Environmental Teacher
Arbury Park Outdoor School




